
Announcements: 
 
All in person church activities have been cancelled for now. But 
some events will be rescheduled. Please pray for leadership as 

decisions are made! 
 
In compliance with the “stay at home” order and the suggestion of 
social distancing, we are asking that no one enters the church 
building at this time. But if you have a need, please give us a call 
and we will do what we can! 
 
Please be in prayer for the family and friends of Mearl Horner. 
Mearl entered his eternal home on April 8th. Because of the current 
health crisis, there will not be a public service at this time. But a 
memorial service will be scheduled in the future. May God surround 
with His immeasurable comfort. 
 
SUNDAY (4/5) 
$        0.00 Total cash offering 
   1,507.00 Total envelope/check offerings  
   1,507.00 Unified Budget 
         14 Number of envelopes/checks 
   1,507.00 Total Unified Budget ($5,113 needed) 
        14.50 Messenger 
        25.00 Parking Lot Fund 
        50.00 Memorial Fund 
 
Thank you for continuing your giving through this very 
unconventional time! Please continue to send tithes and offerings 
through the mail for now. We are working on being able to take 
payments online. The mail is being picked up every day, even 
Saturday.  
 

Happy Easter! He is Risen! 


